[bookmark: _GoBack]The netball season has come to an end and the break up dinner was held on 14th July in celebration. We had fantastic numbers- about 170 people in total. We also had 2 premiership teams 7B and 7C this year with a number of teams coming in second and third. Now it is it time to look forward to next season. We have our AGM in October and then a netball tour in April next year to fundraise for.
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